St Joseph's School
Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia
PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500

Dear Parents,

On Wednesday the 27™ of March, the students in Year 6 have organised a lunch to raise
awareness for those less fortunate. They have been inspired by this year's Project
Compassion, and as a group, have decided to organise a 'rice for lunch day.’ For lunch,
students will have plain rice to gain an insight into the lives of many children around the
world. We ask that all students bring an empty plastic container and fork/or spoon to school
to eat their rice. It is important to remember that this day is about raising awareness and
realising how lucky we are. We encourage parents to have a chat with their children about
the meaning behind this. This is not compulsory, but we encourage children to take part in
this day.

When: Wednesday the 27™ of March

What: Rice lunch day
Cost: Free (just bring in a container and fork or spoon)

Many thanks,

Miss Rimmer, Miss Johnson and the Year 6 Class

My children will/will not participate in the
Rice Day on the 27™ of March.

Sign:



